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Dear Families, 

Next week we will
review all reading targets
for Theme 1 so far, including
writing a complete sentence,
summarizing, Fantasy and
Realism, making predictions
and other reading skills.

In Topic 3 in Math
we are working on
subtraction strategies.
Please begin practicing
subtraction facts at home
when you can. In second
grade we hope that the
students can be very fluent
in their addition and
subtraction facts.

Have a
good weekend!

Mrs. Scott

Congrats to the 
members of the ABC 

Book Club for 
September!

Get a head start on 
reading for October’s 

List coming home 
today! 

Coming Up!

• Parent Teacher Conferences: 
The week of October 7-11 
(Blue reminder slips coming 

home today!)

• Butterfly Parade 
Thursday October 10 at 

10:45-11:20 a.m. in the gym

Homework: Spelling- Tic Tac Toe Review (White Packet)
Family Math- Balloon Ride

ABC Book Club for October is due October 30th

(coming home today) 


